

DR. PATRICK WILLIAM O'BRIEN 1927 -2016

From the Daily Telegraph, 12th May 2016:

Dr Patrick William 28.5.27 - 9.5.16 at West Suffolk Hospital. Dearly loved father of Lucy and the late John and Paul. A Memorial Mass in celebration of Pat's life will take place at the Catholic Church of our Lady and St Etheldreda, Newmarket. Family flowers only, donations in lieu to CAFOD. No mourning, please wear colour. RIP. All enquiries to L. Fulcher Funeral Directors, (01284) 754049.

Memorial Mass:

The Catholic Church of our Lady and St Etheldreda, 14 Exeter Street, Newmarket CB8 8LT on Tuesday 14th June 2016 at 12 noon.